
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice 
Children in Need. Today we raised 

an amazing £115 for Children in 

Need. Thank you everyone! 

 

Messy Christmas – Please see the 

flyer attached. 

 

Please don’t forget it’s non-

uniform day next Friday 26th Nov, 

please bring in a prize, including 

things like a bottle or a box of 

chocolates for the Christmas 

raffle. Thank you. 

Wreningham VC Primary School 
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Events coming up! 

November 

W/B Mon 15-19 Nov Friendship 

Wk. or Anti-Bullying Wk. 

Tue 23 Girls Football Tournament 

at Goals 

Th 25 Y2 Road Safety 

Fr 26 Non-uniform day – bring in a 

raffle prize for the Christmas draw 

December 

Tue 7 Christmas Play Class 3, 9.30 

AM and 6PM 

Wed 8/Thu 9/Fri 10 Christmas 

Nativity Cl.1 & Cl.2 

Mon 13 Cl.1 & Cl.2 school trip to 

Norwich Cathedral 

Tue 14 Flu vaccination – all school 

Wed 15 YR/Y6 Vision & Hearing 

Screening  

Fri 17 - Last day of term 

Fri 17 Christingle PM 

School re-opens Thursday 6th  

January 2022 

  

 

Stars of the Week Date 
Cl.1 Finley C  Cl.2  Darcey J, Kobi M 
Cl.3 Abbie M, Daisy H CL.4 Theo C, Blossom C  
 

 

Newsletter Autumn                
Friday 19 November 2021 

Library News 

Thank you to everyone that took part in the Half Term Reading Bingo. It 

was lovely to see so many children continuing their reading over the school 

holiday. Every child that took part received a small, sweet treat. Our lucky 

winner was Rupert in Class 3. He was delighted with his new book; The 

Christmas Pig written by one of the children’s favourite authors, JK Rowling.  

This week the library held a Pudsey bear 

hunt. We had a constant flow of children 

searching high and low for ten hidden 

Pudsey’s. Each Pudsey had a letter on it 

which together made the word 

‘FRIENDSHIP’.  

The library is open throughout each week 

for the children. Each class has a timetable 

slot to enjoy the space and change their 

books. It has been lovely to see the 

children taking time out to sit quietly 

looking at a book or sharing a story with a 

friend at break and lunchtimes.  

Please remember to look after our books and return them on your class library day.  

 

   

    

 

Christmas Nativity Letters Coming home today!  
We are pleased to confirm we will be welcoming parents and carers into 
the School Hall or Village Hall for the Christmas Nativity plays. A letter is 
being sent home via the children and over email, so please look out for 
these as they detail how to book your slots. Spaces are limited and will be 
offered on a first come first served basis. 

Covid-19 Update 

As of this week we have no 

confirmed case of Covid-19 

within the school.  

 

Friends! Back by popular demand the Friends of Wreningham will be hosting 

the annual Christmas Party on Saturday 11th December 17:30 – 20:00. This is a 

great opportunity to raise much needed funds for the school, so please put the 

date in the diary and look out for more details on how to pre book your tickets. 

 

Autumn Term  

School Attendance 

93.93% 


